
From: Joshua Sperry [             org] 
Sent: Tuesday, July 1         
To: Chhatre Ravindra 
Subject: Re: [WARNING - NOT VIRUS SCANNED] San Bruno Party Submittal 
 
Dear Ravi, 
For the record, ESC does not have any recommendations to propose.  Thank you, 
Josh 

On Sun, Jul 10, 2011 at 5:10 PM, Chhatre Ravindra <chhatrr@ntsb.gov> wrote: 
Ladies and Gentlemen: 
 
We have not received your submittal regarding probable cause and any 
recommendations that your organization would like to propose for NTSB's 
consideration. 
 
For the record, please let us whether or not you would like to provide 
any party submittal to NTSB by COB (PDT) Tuesday, July 12. Thanks. 
 
Ravi 
IIC 
202-314-6644/202-297-1420. 
 
 
***CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE***:  THIS E-MAIL TRANSMISSION MAY CONTAIN 
INFORMATION THAT IS PRIVILEGED, CONFIDENTIAL, PROPRIETARY, SUBJECT TO 
COPYRIGHT, AND/OR EXEMPT FROM DISCLOSURE UNDER APPLICABLE LAW.  IT 
IS FOR THE USE OF INTENDED RECIPIENTS ONLY.  If you are not an intended recipient 
of this message, please notify the original sender immediately by forwarding what you received 
and then delete all copies of the correspondence and attachments from your computer system. 
 Any use, distribution, or disclosure of this message by unintended recipients is not authorized 
and may be unlawful. 
 
 
 
--  
Joshua Sperry 
Sr. Union Representative 
Engineers and Scientists of California 
Local 20 IFPTE, AFL-CIO & CLC 
(415) 543-8320 
835 Howard St, 2nd Floor 
San Francisco, CA 94103 
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